 [image: image1.jpg]



July 13, 2014
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Mark Picard, called the meeting to order at 10:20, July 13, 2014.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 8 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  
The minutes of the June 13, 2014, meeting, were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:
In the absence of Club Treasurer, Hank Mausolf, President Picard reported that the field rental for the second half of 2014 had been paid.
Field Safety Report:
There was no field safety report this month.
Old Business:
Club President, Mark Picard, reported that preparations are underway for the National Aviation Day fly-in.  WWRC and the Aeromasters Club are cohosting the event at the WWRC field on August 16, 2014.  Flyers promoting the fly-in have been sent out to other clubs, and the fly-in has been advertised in the AMA Magazine.  The landing fee will be $10.00 and lunch will be $5.00.  

Club members reviewed the food and supplies that will be contributed for the event. 
The WWRC and the Aeromasters will provide the hamburger and hot dogs. 

The club decided that the WWRC would not be necessary to rent an additional porta potty, and that the one the club has will be pumped and cleaned before the fly-in.

New Business:
There was no new business to report.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:32 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
